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NAPA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
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TO: Board of Supervisors

FROM: Britt Ferguson for Nancy Watt - County Executive Officer 
County Executive Office

REPORT BY: Neal T. O'Haire, Emergency Services Manager, 253-4257 

SUBJECT: Presentation Commemorating the 100th Anniversary of the Great 1906 Earthquake

RECOMMENDATION

Emergency Services Manager to make a presentation commemorating the 100th Anniversary of the Great 1906 
Earthquake and its implications for Napa County residents in the present day.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

The 1906 Earthquake was the seminal event in emergency response in California history.  This groundbreaking 
event affects the way we view life in Napa County and California.  The PowerPoint presentation on the great 
earthquake will review the lessons learned from the earthquake and remind the residents of the County of the 
imminent and near term threat of another great quake.

FISCAL IMPACT

Is there a Fiscal Impact? No

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT

ENVIRONMENTAL DETERMINATION: The proposed action is not a project as defined by 14 California Code of 
Regulations 15378 (State CEQA Guidelines) and therefore CEQA is not applicable.

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION

The 110th anniversary of the 1906 Earthquake is April 18, 2006.  As part of the Statewide commemorative activities, 



Napa County Office of Emergency Services (OES) will provide the Board of Supervisors a comprehensive overview 
of the great quake and its implications for emergency response today.

SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS

None

CEO Recommendation:  Approve

Reviewed By: Maiko Klieman
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